
FY23 MVLEC IT RFP Ad 
 
As part of a cooperative procurement for use by the participating members of Martha’s Vineyard 
Law Enforcement Council (MVLEC), Town of Edgartown is soliciting sealed proposals for the 
procurement of services related to Technical Operations Management, Systems Administration 
and Support for the Martha’s Vineyard Public Safety Information System.  This RFP and 
agreement require an onsite commitment throughout Dukes County. Legitimate and capable 
service providers please request Proposal Documents from jsmyth@edgartown-ma.us. No phone 
calls, please.  RFP Response Date is Monday, May 2, 2022 at 2:00PM EST 
 
The Request for Proposal is designed to solicit sealed proposals pursuant to M.G.L. Chapter 30B. 
The RFP requires providing management and administration services to operate, maintain and 
develop systems and services in support of the Martha’s Vineyard Public Safety Information 
System, at a competitive and reasonable cost.  The awarded provider will be responsible for all 
hardware, software, services and support, as defined within the proposal documents.  A 
description of the technical, management and administrative services to be provided and an 
associated fixed cost schedule must follow the proposal response templates.  
 
If you are intending to submit a proposal to the MVLEC Services RFP, you must send an E-mail 
to: 
Town of Edgartown 
Jennifer Smyth, Procurement Officer 
jsmyth@edgartown-ma.us  
Subject line to read:  MVLEC Services Provider [short name of organization] 
 
Provide Organization name and address, contact name, email and phone number for someone 
authorized within your organization that can respond to inquiries. 
 
You will receive a confirmation within 24 hours during the normal business week, if you do not 
receive the response it is the provider’s responsibility to get the confirmation.  Town of 
Edgartown will not be responsible for email delivery.   
 
The confirmation will have a Non-Disclosure Agreement (NDA) and several questions to validate 
your organization as a legitimate and capable service provider.  After verification, you will receive 
our RFP documents, Templates, updates and notifications as related to this RFP.  Our templates 
must be used in the response to this RFP. 
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